
July 19th, 1928

Frank W. Skinner, Esq., 
Consulting Engineer,
20 Vesey Street,
How York City.

Dear Sirs-
I beg to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of July 11th addressed to Sir 
Arthur Currie asking him to review the booksof 
memoirs and addresses of Dr. J.A.L.Waddell which 
you are compiling.

Sir Arthur is at present on 
vacation in Europe and does not expect to return 
to the University until the end of September. It 
is necessary for him to have a complete rest and 
on the advice of his physicians no mail is being 
forwarded to him and he is undertaking no work 
of any kind. In any event, I do not think he 
would undertake this work personally as he is 
unfamiliar with the subject matter. He would 
doubtless refer it to Dr. H. K. llaokay. Dean of 
the Faculty of Applied Science of McGill, If 
you wish me to do this, please let me know and 
I shall pass on your letter and enclosure.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid Bovey


